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22 Dental Newsletter 
Welcome to our first newsletter for 2016 ! 

At 22 Dental we like to keep our patients up to date with the latest news, not just about the practice but also 

the latest advances in dentistry and dental care. We will be issuing regular newsletters which can be found in 

the reception area of the practice but also here on our website and on our Facebook page. The benefits of our 

newsletter include: 

                                                      Regular dental health tips 

                                              Information on existing treatments 

                                                Information on new treatments 

                                                          Practice Information 

                                                                              Special Offers 

                                                           Patient testimonials 

                                                             Plus much more 

The practice has undergone an extensive refurbishment since it was taken over in 2009 by Dr Cheryl Roach-

Price, and this is still on-going as we try to ever improve the surroundings for our patients to make it as 

relaxed and comfortable as possible. Any ideas you may have are always welcome. 

We have lots of special offers and promotions which we run continually and these will always be found both 

on our Web and Facebook pages. Currently we have our Winter Whitening available for just £195 – a saving 

of over £50 but only available until the end of the month so be quick if you want to take advantage of this 

great offer. 
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We have Gift Vouchers available which make ideal gifts, especially with Mothers’ Day fast approaching – 

they can be purchased for any amount and put towards the cost of any of our cosmetic treatments including 

whitening. 

Last year saw Cheryl, Carolyn and Lauren doing the Race for Life in Cardiff – 

a fun, worthwhile event sponsored by many of our patients and raising over £400 for Cancer 

Research….completed in just over 30 minutes – not bad considering the last time Cheryl and Carolyn ran was 

the egg and spoon race at primary school!!                                                                     

 

 

2015 also saw Lynda celebrating her 60th birthday – a milestone in itself but she is also celebrating being a 

Dental Nurse at the Practice for 43 years – she can tell a tale or two!! Heres to the next 43 Lynda!! 
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Last year saw Cheryl, Carolyn and Lauren doing the Race for Life in Cardiff – a fun, worthwhile event 

sponsored by many of our patients and raising over £400 for Cancer Research. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


